
 
 

  

ACRE ADOPTIONS  
BROOKER CREEK PRESERVE 

  

Thank you to those listed below who care about  
the restoration and ecological health of 

Brooker Creek Preserve 
through the Adopt an Acre  program! 

The adoptions below occurred  
during the last twelve months! 

  

Doug & Sonja Eiland (5 acres) 
Barb & Eddie Hoffman  

Barbara Genthner Moritz 
  

Given in Honor of  

Dr. Tom Carson 
celebrating his retirement by Friends Board of Directors 

Rose & Ray Poynor 
for their 40th wedding anniversary 

by Shanta, Riley, & Ryan Talamantez and Chris Smith 

Sherrie Scheuer 
In honor of her retirement by Friends Board of Directors 

Mark & Nancy Yeager 
for years of volunteer service by Friends Board of Directors 

 
Given in Memory of     

Hank Dykstal 
for many years as a volunteer by Friends Board of Directors 

John Landers 
for his financial and heartfelt support 

by Friends Board of Directors 

Harry & Mildred Petersen 
by Lou Petersen (2 acres) 

Susan Wolf 
who was instrumental in setting up  
the Ed Center Reference Library  

by Mr. & Mrs. Lee Evans 
 


